
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thursday 16th March 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

I am wrting to inform you that we are changing catering providers from the summer term. This will 
commence on Tuesday 18th April 2023. Our  new catering provider will be NN Caterers. They are a family 
run catering company who specialise in nursery catering. They will cater for all dietary requirements and 
any known allergies and are halal accredited. 

I am also including the new menus so you are familiar with them.  

Thank you for continued understanding and support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Sally Appadu 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lillian De Lissa Nursery School, 
Bellevue, Edgbaston 
Birmingham, B5 7LX 
Tel: 0121 675 3421 

Email: enquiry@ldelissa.bham.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher- Mr David Aldworth 

 


